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The 2017 Adult 18 & Over League Team Registra:on is now 
open. Sign-up sheets are posted in the clubhouse and will 
remain up un*l Friday, February 10th. The season begins 
Saturday, March 04th! If you haven’t already, please sign up 
for a team ASAP. This helps us to coordinate with Jud Lee 
and ensure that every player finds a team. 

TCA’s Intraclub Doubles League begins Saturday, February 
04th and will run through Sunday, March 12th. The league 
championship tournament will be held the weekend of 
March 18th & 19th. The 3.0/3.5 & 4.0/4.5 men will play on 
Saturdays at 1pm and 3pm. The 3.0/3.5 & 4.0/4.5 women 
will play on Sundays at 1pm and 3pm. The teams and 
schedules are posted on the bulle0n board in the clubhouse. 

Introducing…ATAC Albuquerque Tennis Academy. ATAC is a 
high-intensity junior tennis academy geared toward helping 
tennis players 18 and under recognize their full poten6al as 
players on court and as people off it. Gui and his pros want 

to create a (ght-knit, cohesive team of like-minded young players who can push one another 
and develop as a collec,ve rather than a group of individuals. The philosophy revolves around 
going “all in” when it comes to the three core tenets:  All Intensity, All Integrity, All Intelligence. 
For further detail, please contact Gui Dupont guillaumedupont@mac.com or Alex Mansfield 
mansfieldtennis505@gmail.com  

SAVE THE DATE! 
TCA Intraclub Doubles begins Saturday, February 04th. 

Join us for our Superbowl Potluck Party on Sunday, 
February 05th at 4pm! 

AHS Tennis Practice starts Monday, February 06th. 

The deadline to register for a USTA Team is Friday, 
February 10th. 

Don’t forget your sweetie pie on Valentine’s Day, Tuesday, 
February 14th. 

Daylight Savings starts March 12th. 

Our first Mix It Up of the season is just around the corner, 
Friday, March 17th at 6pm. 

 

 

	

	

	

	

2017	12	&	Under	Spring	

Registra)on	Open	

Contact	Joey	Gorence	505-573-1011	or	

joeygorence@yahoo.com

	



 

 

Thank you to all our Singles Challenge Ladder players for a nice season and tournament! Congratulations to Dee Burton 
for winning the Women’s Ladder and to Alex Mansfield for winning the Men’s Ladder! 

 

We are currently in the process of finalizing plans for the boys and girls bathroom remodel project and the resurfacing of 
the pool interior and deck repair. We hope to begin construction the week of February 13th. We’ll be posting all the details 
and updating the membership every step of the way. There will also be a suggestion/question box available. We’d 
especially like to thank Chuck Maguire for his tireless efforts in helping draw up the plans and Lori Addison for her 
expertise with the interior details. This is an exciting time for the club and we’re looking forward to a really great Spring 
and Summer! 

 

 

The Club Hours for Winter are as follows~ 

Mondays-Clubhouse Closed 

Tuesdays through Sundays-8:30am to 5:30pm 

Our Spring Hours will begin Tuesday, March 07th 

Tuesdays through Sundays-8:30am to 6:30pm 

 


